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Schools Division Superintendents
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The Department of Ophthalmology of Ilocos Training Regional Medical
Center will conduct a virtual lecture on Basic Pediatric Visual Screening for
Teachers on August 26, 2022 at 6:00 pm via Zoom. This is in celebration of the
Sight Saving Month this August.

Attached is the letter of Dr. Carmela Gabrillo, DPBO, visiting consultant,
Department of Opthalmology, ITRMC, City of San Fernando, La Union dated July

Participants to this webinar are the teachers and school health and nutrition
personnel. The following are the meeting credentials: Zoom Meeting link:

Meeting ID: 870 7030 9110 Passcode: ITRMC2022
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Dear Sir,
Greetings!

The Department of Ophthalmology, of llocos Training and Regional Medical
Center (ITRMC), will be celebrating the Sight Saving Month this August, wherein
various activities and awareness programs will be done.

In line with this, we would like to invite Public School teachers from La union
to attend a lecture on Basic Pediatric Visual Screening for Teachers. This will
help teachers to become proactive in screening theirpupils with possible visual
problems so that early referral and/or interventions may be given.

The said lecture will be on August 26,2022 at 6:00 PM via ZOOM platform.
Your favorable response to this request is highly appreciated.

Thank you

Respectfully yours,

Dr. Carmela Gabrillo, DPBO Dr. Ruth Peiia,DPBO

Visiting Consultant Pediatric Ophthalmology and Strabismus
Department of Ophthalmology Consultant

ITRMC




